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 Meredith Whitten COMMNT2015/6374/P 27/11/2015  19:28:52 The CGCA is concerned about the area of flood for the fitting on the far right-hand side of the drawing 

called “Grape Street Elevation.” As shown on the drawing, the light appears to spill over and shine 

directly into windows of King Edward Mansions. 

We note that the drawing says “This fitting at different angle in plan,” but it is unclear what this 

different angle is.

The applicant should be required to demonstrate that neither this fitting nor any other fitting will in any 

way have an impact on or disturb nearby residents due to light spillage. Provided the applicant can 

satisfactorily demonstrate this, the CGCA has no objection.
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